
Dear Beth.

Thank you for your email below and letter attached thereto.

This is to acknowledge same.

I'll read both and respond further as and if needed.

Malcolm

On 13/06/2013, at 10:42 AM, <foi@csiro.au> wrote:

Dear	
  Mr	
  Roberts,	
  

Please	
  refer	
  to	
  the	
  attached	
  correspondence.	
  

Kind	
  regards,
	
  
Beth Maloney
Legal Counsel, CSIRO

Phone: +61 6276 6436 | Mobile 0467 818 263
beth.maloney@csiro.au | www.csiro.au
Address: CSIRO Corporate Centre 
PO Box 225 
DICKSON ACT 2602 Australia  
PLEASE NOTE 
The information contained in this email may be confidential or privileged. Any unauthorised use or disclosure is prohibited. If you have 
received this email in error, please delete it immediately and notify the sender by return email. Thank you. To the extent permitted by 
law, CSIRO does not represent, warrant and/or guarantee that the integrity of this communication has been maintained or that the 
communication is free of errors, virus, interception or interference.
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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At stake is human freedom, your freedom, our freedom

Malcolm Roberts <malcolmr@conscious.com.au>
To: foi@csiro.au
Re: FOI 2013/63 Decision letter
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